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15" September, 2023

Ms. Ng Kit Lan

The Headmistress

THE LITTLE FLOWER’S
CATHOLIC PRI. SCH.

11 Wo Che St.,

Pok Hong Estate,

Shatin, New Territories
Hong Kong

Dear Ms. Ng,

Academic Achievement of Your Graduate

I am very pleased to share with you that a graduate from your school was admitted to the bachelor’s
degree programme in September 2023. The graduate is:

Law Hoi Hin

Bachelor of Business Administration (Hons) in Management,
The Hang Seng University of Hong Kong

We are very proud of our students’ academic success and would like to share this satisfactory news
with your school. Our achievements in 2022/23 were significant and encouraging. A substantial
number of our students were admitted to various degree programmes in the UGC-funded universities.

You are always welcome to visit our website, www.bkkss.edu.hk for more information.

Yours sincerely,
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Ms. Wong Ka Man
The Principal




